



A New Year message from our CEO

We have all been anticipating the arrival of 2021 with hope and expectations of relief from 2020! And now, finally, it is here!

I'm keeping a few things in mind as the year begins. Things my wise parents, teachers and coworkers told me during times of tribulations and growing pains. The past year brought out the best in so many of us. And, truthfully, it brought out the worst, too. For example, as a typically, cool, calm and collective person, I found myself stressing at a level I had never known before. Disruptive sleep then resulted from this new level of stress. But, on the positive side, experiencing that level of stress has helped me become more empathetic to others who routinely deal with levels of stress none of us could even imagine. The stress has prompted me to seek out ways to manage it and have found out, hey! It really works.

The caregiving role, whether you're a nurse, social worker, physical therapist, home health aide or any other role within the medical spectrum has been challenged to its very core this past year. I truly believe that those that have been the backbone of the first line of defense, to those bringing up the rear, are the reason our society has not crumbled around us. Our tenacity, innate leadership capabilities and extraordinary compassion towards others, has laid the groundwork for 2021. We know what Covid challenges await us now. It is no secret anymore. We have the tools and the capability within us to overcome this adversary. Because of our strong wills, wisdom and understanding, we are empowered with patience, kindness and empathy. These attributes will bring us through 2021 with integrity. We are capable. Our forefathers and mothers, sisters and brothers in the medical field powered thru and so will we.

WHAT OUR CLIENTS ARE SAYING

"Thank you for being so responsive when we needed help with mom. It really gives us peace of mind to know you are there if we need more help. That really takes a team effort in our office – great job and thank you again."

~ Kathy

I'm very proud that 2020 was ACC Adult Home Care's 15th year of providing excellent care for our clients. We even won an award, PROVIDER OF CHOICE! This award came from 6 months of interviews conducted by an independent company. They spoke with present and past clients, family members and staff. As a result, we WON!!

It is our goal to continue providing outstanding service to individuals wishing to stay home safely during their golden years as long as they can. We will continue to implement this care with compassion and integrity.

Thank you all, so much, for all you do and for having faith and trust in ACC Adult Home Care. Stay safe and stay in touch!

Most Sincerely,

Melva Sherwood, RN

President/ CEO

ACC Adult Home Care



